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I'm a resident of unincorporated Clackamas County, and I'm writing to implore you to allow
local control of speed limits on county and municipality owned streets. ODOT has proven
itself to be unwilling or incapable of answering the demands of residents for safer streets in a
timely manner.

With thanks,

Daniel Gebhart
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